
 

 

 

 04/04/2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 11 – GCSE Revision Sessions on Tuesday 22nd April 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We are writing to inform you that on Tuesday 22nd April, while the day is scheduled as 

an INSET day for the rest of the school, Year 11 students are required to attend school 

from 10:00am to 3:30pm for focused revision sessions in English and Maths in 

preparation for their upcoming GCSE examinations. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting our students through this critical 

period, we have prioritised Year 11 learning and arranged for subject teachers to deliver 

targeted revision lessons during the day. These sessions are designed to give students 

valuable guidance, consolidate key knowledge, and build their confidence ahead of the 

exams. 

Attendance is compulsory for all Year 11 students, and we expect them to arrive on 

time, in school uniform, prepared with the necessary equipment, and ready to 

engage in the sessions. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping your child achieve their full potential. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Warm regards, 

Kainat Abed. 

Head of Year 11. 

 


